
Coaches: 

Preparing your team for League Picture Day 

 

At your last practice: 

• Remind all players that Picture Day is coming and the date. 

• Let parents and players know what time they are scheduled to take pictures 

• Tell parents and players to come at least 15 minutes before their assigned time 

 

Picture Day: 

Arrive before the scheduled time for pictures for your team. 

 

Before your child is in front of the camera: 

This is a no touch system.  The photographer and/or assistant will not perform any of these 

tasks.   

• Have parents check in at the table to make sure we have all required information. 

• If we are doing virtual team photos, we will be taking a photo of each coach so you will also 

need to check in at the table.  We will let you know if this is the case. 

• Get your team in line to come to the photographer.   

• Make sure all clothing adjustments have been made:  shirts, belts, hats, etc.   

• Have parents make sure that anything NOT wanted to be seen in the photo is removed: Band-

Aids, sunglasses, etc.  Please Note:  Mirrored sunglasses will reflect the image of the 

photographer and anything else behind the photographer.   

• Make sure hair is combed or straightened.  

• Make sure your players have any equipment they want to use (ours is limited) 

• If a player has special needs, notify the photographer. (You or a parent may be asked to help) 

• If a parent wants a specific pose, notify the photographer. 

• If a parent wants children photographed together, notify the photographer before he/she 

begins taking photos.  (Limit 3) 

 

 

 

 


